

Ladies Bible study report

The ladies Bible study has carried on through Covid 19 meeting via weekly Thursday morning Skype. I Have had the privilege of leading the group through this confusing time. There are 15 ladies in the group we cannot all meet weekly but we try to keep each other in the loop, on average eight Ladies.

We have just finished studying the book of Acts.

We are now, with a little reserve, going on to study Revelation.

The consensus between all of us in the group is that it has been the mainstay of our fellowship and forging Stronger and new friendships through this somewhat difficult time.

Our Skype meetings are on Thursdays between 10:30 am -12 noon. Rosemary Skinner and I hold a WhatsApp Call at 10 am to pray before we start.

Rosemary Skinner also holds a WhatsApp call on a Monday morning for any prayers the ladies may have.

We are trying to work out the way forward when we are allowed to meet in our homes again. We will use 31Puxley Road as our Meeting place.

Because of the location of a few ladies we will still Skype hopefully at the same time as the meeting.

We are also considering meeting face-to-face when we can all get together outside for a social catch up.

We feel these meetings have blessed us all and look forward to whatever comes next.

Elaine Hance (Elly)